
From: Barnum, Dick [mailto:Dick.Barnum@dms.myflorida.com]  
Sent: Friday, December 01, 2006 10:36 AM 
To: MONEY.WAYNE 
Subject: RE: FIEC Statement 
 
As currently drafted, there would be no financial impact to the State Group Health Insurance 
Program and/or State Employees’ Group Health Self-Insurance Trust Fund should the 
Constitutional Amendment Petition that states, “no revenue of the state shall be spent on 
experimentation that involves the destruction of a live human embryo” result in a proposed 
constitutional amendment that was placed on the ballot and passed. 
Thank you. 
Richard W. Barnum, Jr. 
Chief, Bureau of Policy Analysis & Program Development 
Division of State Group Insurance 
Department of Management Services 
 


